
Participation of GTU Institute Techinformi in the 3rd Annual Meeting of  
AGRIS Community organized by FAO 

 
 
On 2-3 July 2020, the Food and Agricultural Organization of the United Nations (FAO) held 
the 3rd Annual Meeting of AGRIS (the International System for Agricultural Science and 
Technology) Community, where the Institute Techinformi of Georgian Technical University 
took part as the only national center of AGRIS in Georgia. 

The meeting was dedicated to benefits of the AGRIS system management and use, which 
facilitates sharing of the international experience and knowledge among the scientific-
research and educational institutions engaged in the direction of food and agriculture sciences. 
Many countries all over the world have participated in the event such are but not limited to: 
USA, France, Thailand, Moldova, Germany, Kazakhstan, Italy, Ukraine, Belarus, etc.  

In above mentioned event Institute Techinformi was represented by the Deputy Director Ms. 
Marina Razmadze, who presented following topic - “The Role of AGRIS in the Development 
of Food and Agriculture Science in Georgia”.  

For detailed information, please refer to the link. 

 

http://www.fao.org/home/en/
http://aims.fao.org/2020-annual-agris-community-meeting-panel-session

